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Let?s set new priorities for road construction: reader

	Council has approved the re-construction on roads south of Aurora. Seven roads are about to receive resurfacing, the public have

written in paper, including myself, and have gone to Town Hall to ask if and when they are going to resurface Vandorf Sideroad

between Bayview and

Leslie.

The conditions on this road are terrible, potholes and patches, lots of answers but, nothing has been done in years. Is Vandorf

Sideroad part of Aurora?

Has anyone from Council or the Director of Infrastructure ever driven on Vandorf?  New subdivision has been in place at Leslie and

Bloomington, Leslie was resurfaced up to Vandorf in no time at all. The corner of Vandorf at Leslie is an accident waiting to

happen.

Northbound cars on Leslie can't be seen because of trees and shrubs. Tax dollars are spent on projects that do not need as much

attention at present. Where does the priority lie?

If Aurora is on the move, let's improve it where necessary.

Nick Macina

Aurora
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